
  Regulation 1125 

Adopted: June 22, 2006 

Revised: September 22, 2006 

Revised: April 28, 2025   Tredyffrin/Easttown School District 

Complimentary Admission to Events 

Guidelines and Eligibility 

Policy 1125 and thus this Regulation apply only to events sponsored by 

Tredyffrin/Easttown School District, and only to District residents. Those who have 

questions about whether complimentary admission is available for a particular event are 

encouraged to call the office of the school where the event is to take place. 

The community member stipulating senior or veteran status will not be required to 

present identification regarding such status but will be allowed to self-identify. 

Complimentary admission to the opening night of the annual high school theater 

productions can be made by calling the high school main office in advance.  

Publicizing the Policy 

Individuals monitoring admission to school events will be notified in advance by the 

principal or designee of the practice of allowing senior citizens and veterans to enter 

without charge. 

Annually the communications specialist will notify the community of the availability of 

complimentary admission to events according to Policy 1125 through the following 

means: 

Periodic inclusion of a short item in the District e-newsletter  

Posting of appropriate information on the District web site 

Creation of an item for the TETV scroll to run each August and September 

Creation of signs to be posted at entrances to major athletic venues in the District 

and table signs to be used on ticket tables for plays, musicals, and other events 

for which complimentary admission is available 

Additional publicity as deemed appropriate by the communications specialist and 

the administration. 


